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Be kind. Do your best. Achieve together.  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It is that time of year again when we must bid a fond farewell to our year 6 pupils as they begin their 
new and exciting journey to secondary school.  The children have had an unusual last two years to say 
the least but they have been incredible and have made us all very proud of all they have achieved.   
 
As recognition for how well they have done and as a farewell, we are going to host some leaving 
activities for the children and are proposing the following. 
 
Friday 16th July – Leavers Fun Day.   
We are suggesting that we have a variety of activities on the field (weather permitting) that the children 
can choose what to take part in.  These will include art and crafts, face painting and ‘food stalls’.  We 
will also have sports activities as we will have Mr Massey and another sports coach to facilitate this.  
Due to current restrictions, these activities will still need to take part in class bubbles.  Children will not 
need to wear school uniform on this day. 
 
Wednesday 21st July – Evening Disco 
We would like to invite the children back to school for 5:00pm on this date where they will be able to 
mix as a year group, enjoy taking photos in a photobooth, dance and sing and sit down with friends to 
enjoy food.  This event will end at 7:30pm.  We are asking, for a contribution of £3.00 per child 
attending to put towards the cost of buying the food and decorations for the evening.  Children 
will be allowed to wear what they like but we must stress that this is a school event so suitable clothing 
is required e.g., nothing too revealing.  As this event will not finish until 7:30pm, we are asking that you 
either collect your child or give permission on the slip below for them to walk home alone. 
 
Thursday 22nd July – Last Day 
This is the last day for the children and as such they may come with a t-shirt that they can get signed 
by their friends and teachers if they wish.  Alternatively, they can bring a book they would like to get 
signed with good wishes.  This school day will be normal times for the children and is likely to be quite 
emotional for many. 
 
In addition to this, we will be making a leavers video with the children that we will post for you to be able 
to watch. 
 
I hope you will be able to support us in these plans for the children as we think they truly deserve the 
best send-off we can give them in our current situation. 
 
Please complete the returns slip attached as soon as possible so we are able to sort our food order. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Year 6 Team 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
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Year 6 Leavers Evening Disco 
 
 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________  Class: ____________ 
 
              
 
                I am happy to make a £3.00 contribution. 
 
 
               My child will be collected on 21st July at 7:30pm 
 
 
               My child will walk home alone on 21st July at 7:30pm 
 
 
 
Emergency Contact Number _______________________________________ 
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

 

             


